Notice of Omission

Kindly note an omission in IDS Bulletin Volume 40, Number 1 in the article written by
Herbert Gayle, pages 33-62. It should have been noted that the article is part of a larger
study called Young Birds that Know Storm funded by the Caribbean Child Support
Initiative/Bernard van Leer Foundation.






